
Headwaters  February
Roundtable Material
It was great seeing everyone at February’s Roundtable. We
loved all the wonderful ideas about how to keep your units and
active over the summer. Many thanks to Hunter for his camp
presentation.

Below is a link to the slides from the Roundtable. If you have
questions, please reach out to the commissioner corps.

February Roundtable Slides

We look forward to seeing you in March. As always, thank you
for everything you do for Scouting.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/headwaters-february-roundtable-material/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/headwaters-february-roundtable-material/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/Headwaters_2022_0203_roundtable.pdf

